
From: Cassini, C. Marty
To: Leon Lipszyc
Cc: Carolyn Bean (Smith)
Subject: [-EXTERNAL-] RE: Rabbi Moishe Meir Lipszyc religious event Sat. night Jan. 23rd.- Chabad Lubavitch of Fort

Lauderdale
Date: Monday, January 4, 2021 2:39:37 PM

Cynthia,

I spoke with Carolyn and you are good to go.

From: Chabad Lubavitch of Ft. Lauderdale <office@chabadfll.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 4, 2021 2:30 PM
To: Cassini, C. Marty <MCASSINI@broward.org>
Subject: Rabbi Moishe Meir Lipszyc religious event Sat. night Jan. 23rd.- Chabad Lubavitch of Fort
Lauderdale

External Email Warning:  This email originated from outside the Broward County

email system. Do not reply, click links, or open attachments unless you recognize the sender’s
email address (not just the name) as legitimate and know the content is safe.  Report any
suspicious emails to ETSSecurity@broward.org.

Hi Martin,

I am resending the site plan because the first one I sent you probably came through as gibberish.

Please confirm receipt of the Site Plan and that it is legible.

Thank you for your help,

Best,

Cynthia

Gitty
Chabad Lubavitch of Fort Lauderdale
954-568-1190
office@chabadfll.com

Under Florida law, most e-mail messages to or from Broward County employees or
officials are public records, available to any person upon request, absent an
exemption. Therefore, any e-mail message to or from the County, inclusive of e-mail
addresses contained therein, may be subject to public disclosure.
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